
  

Direction of Investor Relations 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

RELEVANT FACT 

 
 
 
The Spanish Government has approved today a Royal Decree of urgent 
measures for growth, competitiveness and efficiency in which measures 
for the gas sector are included. 
 
Enagás will send a Relevant Fact to the CNMV on Monday 7th of July with 
an estimate of the impact of these measures for the company, once the 
Royal Decree-Law is published in the Official Gazette. 
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